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Sending and Receiving Mail

You will be able to receive and send mail while in Juneau and while on the Icefield. The only
exception to this will be that no mail can be delivered to, or sent out from, the Icefield after
August 5. We will exit the Icefield via Canada which makes it very difficult to deal with mail
once we move north into Canada.

Be sure to bring plenty of envelopes and postage stamps to meet your needs. All mail received
must be no larger than a large, flat envelope. Tell your parents and friends to NOT send
boxed packages, as these take up too much of our limited helicopter capacity. Any boxed
packages received in Juneau will be stockpiled and distributed upon your return to Juneau at the
end of the program. All other mail will be picked up at the post office daily and will be put on
the next scheduled helicopter for delivery to camps on the Icefield. Outgoing mail from the
Icefield is similarly sent out on helicopters to Juneau, where it will be taken to the post office by
our Juneau logistician.

Use the following address to receive mail in Juneau:
Your Name

c/o Foundation For Glacier & Environmental Research
P.O. Box 35054

Juneau, AK 99803

Foundation for Glacier and Environmental Research | 4616 25th Avenue NE, Suite 302, Seattle, WA 98105
www.juneauicefield.com
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